Great weekend
town has enjoyed

Sir, — What a fantastic weekend we have just had — Farnham
was out in force for the Carnival on Saturday and the Picnic
in the Park on Sunday. Even the weather was on our side. As
Mayor it was wonderful to see so many people coming
together and enjoying themselves, because enjoy themselves
they certainly did. :

If you didn’t get there you missed something quite won-
derful — my thanks must go to all the people who took part in
the cagnival procession — the mums and dads, teachers and
children who made the floats which gave such pleasure to all
of us. I can honestly say as a judge it was very difficult to
decide the winner.

However the most thanks must of course go to those service
organisations who put the event together — and especially the
Farnham Lions and the Hedgehogs — on behalf of Farnham
my thanks to you all. '

Sunday was the town council event and my thanks must
also go to my colleagues on the town council and its hard-
working staff. The council has many more events lined up
during the year, simply look at the web site.

I'm already looking forward to next year.

Councillor Pat Frost, Mayor of Farnham, Burnt Hill
Road, Farnham

Great turnout for
Waterloo carnival

Sir, — Thanks Farnham for a great carnival I would like to
thank everyone who turned out on Saturday to participate in
the procession for Farnham Carnival, and also in the Gostrey
Meadow Fayre. It was a great turnout, and more than £1,900
was raised in the collection. This will now be distributed back
to all the schools and charities who took part in the procession.

We are now beginning to think about next year, and we
already have a theme — Disney, Superheroes and Fairy Tales,
so those of you who are planning floats should have plenty of
scope!

Once again, thank you to everyone who took part, and all
the spectators who came to Gostrey Meadow Fayre and to
watch the procession.

Phil Alexander, carnival chairman, Sandrock Hill Rod,
Farnham




